
To: Jill Kingaby        29/04/2019 
 
From: Mark Henderson for the Mayfair Forum 
 
Cc Sean Walsh – WCC 
 
 
Dear Ms Kingaby  
 
Further to your letter of  today’s date. In answer to the third question (the other two were 
addressed to Westminster): the Plan was submitted to Westminster on 2nd February 2018. 
 
If I can be of any further help, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mark Henderson 
Chairman. 
 
 
 
 
 


